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Comments: I have spent a lot of time at Warm Lake at all times of the year since 1975.

 

 

 

I am very concerned about the negative impact this project will have on the environment, the roads and the

beauty of the area. The increased traffic, pollution and noise are very serious issues.

 

 

 

It is also important to me that winter recreation be protected. Specifically parking access in winter must be

continued on BOTH Big Creek and Warm Lake Summits.


